
NOTICE
Subject: Urgent Notice: Reciprocal Club Rule 

from The Penang Sports Club
Dear SSU Kelab Aman Members,

We would like to bring to your attention an important update regarding 
our reciprocal club, The Penang Sports Club.

Recently, The Penang Sports Club has officially communicated to us, 
stating that they strictly prohibit members from SSU Kelab Aman to 
introduce or bring in guests to their premises. This written notice 
underscores the importance of adhering to this specific rule as part of 
our reciprocal club agreement.

As members of SSU Kelab Aman, it is crucial that we respect and abide 
by the rules set out by our reciprocal clubs, including The Penang 
Sports Club. Reciprocal club agreements are built on mutual trust and 
adherence to shared principles, and it is essential for us to uphold our 
end of the agreement.

We kindly request all SSU Kelab Aman members to take note of this 
rule and refrain from introducing or bringing guests to The Penang
Sports Club, as specified in their official communication to us.

Your cooperation in this matter is greatly appreciated. Let us continue 
to foster positive relationships with our reciprocal clubs by 
demonstrating our commitment to respecting their rules and 
regulations.

Thank you.

The President & Management Committee
SSU Kelab Aman


